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Education Provision Update 

At a meeting of the Education Liaison Group held on 13 June 2016 attended by representatives of 

Lancashire County and Fylde Councils, the County Council, as the Local Education Authority, confirmed 

that they would wish to see provision of a new Secondary School within Fylde Borough.  Accordingly, 

paragraph 11.26 of the draft publication plan should be amended to read “LCC considers that a 

provision will need to be made for an additional secondary school site within the timescale of the local 

plan.”  This provision will be required irrespective of the delivery of new secondary schools currently 

proposed in Preston and Blackpool. 

This will also need to be reflected in the draft Infrastructure Delivery Plan, including a need to fund both 

primary and secondary school provision through the Community Infrastructure Levy. 


